

TMTA October 2017 Membership Meeting

October 24, 2017 Town Point Club

Meeting called to order at 6:20pm

Pledge of Allegiance – Marilynn Ryan (MR)

Marilynn opened meeting with some general announcements and introductions by table. MR discussed the issues with ERC and charging on the back plate instead of the front plate. Class action lawsuit is being considered. Bylaws have been updated and will be emailed to members via Mailchimp. Reinhart is looking for info on turn times extended term times. Send email to MR or TMTA with any feedback you want to provide.

FB presented the new slate of officers

- a. Marilynn Ryan-President
- b. Marguerite-First VP
- c. Chris Columbus- Second VP
- d. Nicole Sapienza-Treasurer
- e. Charles Glover-Secretary

2 year terms:

- f. Stacey Gilliland
- g. Allen Campbell
- h. Bob Eveleigh
- i. Danny Glover

Finishing last year of terms:

- a. Ed O'Callaghan
- b. Tommy White
- c. Bill Jackson
- d. Larry Ewan

Frank stays on as past president

Dinner service began @ 6:35, meeting resumed at 7pm.

Marilynn introduced Kevin Page-HR Transportation Accountability Commission (HRTAC), Executive Director, and Bob Crum-HR Transportation Planning Organization (HRTPO), Executive Director. Their presentation Moving the Region Forward, showcased the work these two organizations have been doing on transportation issues throughout Hampton Roads.

Shared with us the legislation passed to provide congestion relief and the Hampton Roads transportation projects with priority focus. They outlined how we move forward and our next steps. They also provided the HR Regional Freight Study for attendees.

Opened up for questions from the floor – none forwarded.

Meeting adjourned at 8:00pm after the 50/50 raffle.